
Friday 16th September 2022

Newsletter



Ash
 

Oak 

W
ill

ow 

M
aple

Elm

100 

75 

50 

25 

0 

As the resurfacing of
Lancaster Road is due
to be completed today
we will revert to the
regular school drop off
times from Tuesday.
Please do not arrive on
site before 8:50am until
staff are out on duty.

Morning drop
off

Attendance

Our whole school
attendance for week 1 (5th -
9th September) was 97.6%. 
The class with the highest
attendance was Elm with
99%.

This week in school we have
been celebrating the life of
Queen Elizabeth II by
creating tributes and
completing activities in her
honour. The display in the
hall looks fabulous and we
have sent a memorial
scrap book to London to be
placed with the tributes. 
Our Stay and Play group       
recommenced this week.
We had some new faces
join us, and even som e
babies who were born over
the summer holidays. It is
such a lovely grroup -
Thursdays 9:15 - 10:15am.
Our footballers had a
brilliant match on Tuesday
at Poolfoot Farm as part of
the Wyre Central Football
league. The match vs
Stalmine finished 2-2.

Highlights 

Lost property
We've had numerous items
reported lost this week, some of
which were named. If your child
comes home with something
that's not theirs please send it
back in to school. Please also
name all uniform items, and
anything that is brought in from
home. 

Please complete
the lunch form for

ALL pupils in school
https://forms.office
.com/r/exTQMJtNLL

Lunches
Open session
We need more volunteers for the Open
Session on Saturday 8th October.
We need roughly 20 volunteers to run activities
to showcase school to prospective families. This
is free childcare on a Saturday morning! Please
email Mrs Adams -
bursar@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

https://forms.office.com/r/exTQMJtNLL


Earrings
We currently allow children to wear plain studs in
school - we ask that studs are solid rather than
sparkly. There are many pupils who are wearing
coloured or sparkly earrings. If this continues we
will be forced to impose a ban on earrings in
school. 

Thursday 22/9/22 - Puberty talks for
Y4 & 5 girls and Y5 boys

Monday 26/9/22 - Lockerbie
information meeting for Y6 parents
/ carers 6pm. Pupils may attend if
they wish

Thursday 29/9/22 - Harevest
Festival at St Oswald's. Pupils to
meet at church at 9am. Families
welcome

Saturday 8/10/22 - Open session for
prospective families. 10am - 12pm 

Wednesday 12/10/22 & Thursday
13/10/22 - Life Education sessions
in school for Rec - Y6

Wednesday 12/10/22 -  Open
session for prospective families.
1:30 - 3pm

Thursday 13/10/22 - Film Night 3:30
- 6pm. Details to follow

Friday 14/10/22 -  Open session for
prospective families. 10 - 11:30am 

Tuesday 18/10/22 - Parents'
Evening

Friday 21/10/22 - School close for
half term - 3:30pm

Monday 31/10/22 - School opens
for all

Assessment week
Next week each class will be
completing assessments in English
and Maths. This enables us to
measure progress effectively
through the year. Following this you
will receive information about any
intervention groups your child may
be taking part in this half term. 

Online safety
Please see the attached
safety guide regarding
Roblox.

School Councils
Pupils have now been selected for
positions of responsibility within their
classes. School Council, Sports Council,
Eco Warriors and Library Monitors have
been elected. They will shortly be
meeting to decide on their priorities for
the year to support school improvement.

Rocksteady 
Unfortunately, the band leader was
unable to attend school today so
there weren't any lessons.
Rocksteady will ensure their fees
reflect this missed class. 
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PE

Please email Mr Wells for choir -
m.wells@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

 Mrs Simpson for sports -
vriding@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

Mrs Crompton for Forest - 
j.crompton@fleetwoods.lancs.sch.uk

We have some extra-curricular
clubs starting next week. Please
see the details below. 

Clubs

The below timetable shows which days your child(ren) have PE and/or forest
school.  On PE days we ask that pupils come in their PE kit, details of which can be
found on the uniform page of our website. 
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